
Town of Starkey 
40 Seneca Street, Dundee NY 14837 

607-243-5410, Fax: 607-243-7764 
 
 
 
The Town of Starkey Planning Board meeting and public hearings on Tuesday July 7th, 2020 at 
7:30 PM held both electronically via Zoom Meeting and in-person has been moved to the town 
of Starkey Highway Barn, located at 656 Dundee-Glenora Road, Dundee, NY.  

 

Should you wish to join, please email starkeytownclerk@gmail.com to receive the zoom 
meeting invite or arrive in-person. 

 

 

Dated: June 30, 2020 

 

 


